
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 066 (25-26) 

 

18th September, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 

Re: S1 Hockey Team Training 2025-26 

As you will have been informed by the school, each S1 student is required to take part in at least 

one of the school teams. One of the teams open to every S1 student is the Hockey Team. We 

encourage your son to join the Hockey Team and take part in the regular training sessions. These 

sessions aim at boosting the physical capacity and team spirit of the team members. We welcome 

beginners. Your son does not require to have had any previous hockey or sporting experience. In due 

course, when your son has the necessary fitness and skills, he will be invited to take part in games. 

This year, the team has been entered in the All Hong Kong Inter-Secondary School Hockey 

Competition 2025-2026. More information will be provided on this as information comes to hand 

from the league organisers.  

The training sessions will take place regularly on Saturday mornings throughout the year and 

have already commenced. Details of the training sessions are as follows: 

Day of training Every Saturday morning 

(There will be no training on days when school special events, holidays or 

examinations are held. In case of adverse weather, your son will need to pay 

attention to announcements made by the Education Bureau (EDB) and/or 

notifications made by the school team and/or Teacher Advisor(s)) 

Venue St. Louis School Football Pitch  

If there is an opportunity to use the Happy Valley Hockey Pitch, you and 

your son will be duly notified. 

Time 8:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. (Saturdays) 

Dress code Sportswear (Note that it does not have to be the school P.E. uniform.)  

*Please make sure your son brings a water bottle.  

Teacher Advisors Ms. Mayura Kim ROBERTS & Mr. LO King Yeung 

      

Training is compulsory for all S1 students of the Hockey Team. Students who are unable to 

attend training are required to notify Ms. Roberts or the coach in advance.  

 

    If you would like your son to join the Hockey Team Training, please sign the e-circular and ask 

him to make sure he attends on time on Saturdays. Do not hesitate to contact Ms. Roberts on     

2546 0117 if you have any queries. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

(Ms. Mayura Kim Roberts) 

for Principal 


